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Addie Wright Thomason Announced New 
VBCDC CEO 
  
Formerly the President of the Thomason Group and Executive Vice 
President of the Chicago Housing Authority, Addie Wright Thomason 
has demonstrated experience with public housing management, 
nonprofit leadership, and community development. 
  
“It is important to me that all residents of Virginia Beach and the larger 
Hampton Roads area have access to housing of good quality that is 
also affordable to them,” Thomason states. “Through collaborative and 
results-driven leadership, I hope to make a real and lasting difference 
in the Virginia Beach community with VBCDC.” 
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